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www.hillcrestmanorhoa.org. 
  ASSOCIATION ACTIVITIES 

Executive Board Meeting - September 14, 2017 

The Board of Directors Meeting scheduled for September 
14 was cancelled due to Hurricane Irma.  Our Next 
scheduled Board Meeting will be on October 12.  See 
Meeting Notice to the left.

Pinellas County E-NEWS 

The following information was provided by the Pinellas 
County Marketing and Communications Department.  
Following Hurricane Irma, coordinated debris collection 
continues for residents in unincorporated Pinellas County.  
Debris contractors began storm debris collection from 
county rights-off-way on Monday, the week after the 
Hurricane.  

The crews are working on the debris pickup seven days a 
week.  Residents are asked to place debris in sorted piles at 
the public right-of-way for curbside collection by debris 
crews.  Residents are also advised to contact their regular 
garbage hauler to have it picked up.

Residents are asked to not place debris in trash bags.  
Debris will be collected and taken to a temporary storage 
site to ultimately be recycled or disposed of.

Residents are asked to sort debris by item type and place in 
separate piles.  These are the specific items that can be 
moved to the curbs side for collection:

�1

MEETING 
NOTICE 

Please join us at our 
next Board of Directors 

meeting on Thursday, 
October 12, at 6:30 PM, 

at the Tailgators 
Restaurant behind 

McDonalds on 
Walsingham.  Come 

early and dine with us 
at 5:00 PM. 

LADIES 
LUNCHEON 

Ladies Luncheon will 
be held on October 10 at 
12:00 PM  It will be held 

at the Olive Garden 
Restaurant in Largo 
Mall.  Contact Mary 

Finnegan for 
information and 

reservation.  Her email 
address is  

marylfinnegan@gmail.com.   

YARD SALE 

Hillcrest Manor 
Community Yard Sale 

will be held on 
November 3 & 4, 2017.

NEWSLETTER

http://www.hillcrestmanorhoa.org
mailto:marylfinnegan@gmail.com
mailto:marylfinnegan@gmail.com
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Pinellas County E-News, Cont’d. 

•Building material including roof shingles and siding, 
drywall, lumber, carpet, furniture, plumbing 

•Fallen tree branches and logs

Leaves will not be accepted.

For more post-storm information, visit 
www.pinellascounty.org.   

COMMUNITY  YARD  SALE

It’s time to clean out garages, closets, cabinets, etc.  Collect 
all that stuff you don’t use anymore and offer it to those 
interested in your “valuables.”  Our Fall Community Yard 
Sale will be held on November 3 & 4, from 8 AM to ??

The Yard Sale will be advertised in the Seminole Beacon and 
signs will be placed on the corners of our community.  This 
is a good time to get rid of those things you don’t want 
hanging around.  Join in and make some $$$.

**Save the Date:  Annual Meeting January 18, 2018**
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Officers 

Sandra Tarrant, President 
sltarrant@gmail.com

Maureen Stilwell, Vice 
President  
stilwellmaureen@hotmail.com

Marilyn Winn, Secretary 
mwinnfla@gmail.com

Harriette Weller, Treasurer 
hweller53@gmail.com

Directors 

Joe Place, Director 
joe@enterprisemarine.com

Mary Finnegan, Director 
marylfinnegan@gmail.com

Larry Yancey, Director 
yanceyau@hotmail.com

Dave Stonebrook Director 
dsstonebrook@aol.com

Block Captains 

Kate Riggs - 137th Street
Jeneth Baker - Pinecrest W
Mary Finnegan - Bonnie Brae 
& Carla Drive
Joe Place - Hammock Drive
Marcia Morgan - Kimberly Dr.
Larry & Jan Kreuger - Joyce 
Dr.
Dave Stonebrook - Placid & 
Pinecrest E
Barb Cushing - Pleasant Drive
Audrey Yancey - Harmony 
Court, Pebble Drive and Regal 
Lane

Notice 
All Estoppel Requests for Hillcrest Manor 

Homeowners Association should be 
directed to  

Harriette Weller, Treasurer 

hweller53@gmail.com 
727-517-4241 or  

13811 Kimberly Drive, Largo FL 33774.
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